
 
5651 Pico  Blvd ., Los Angeles, CA 90019 

April 8
th

, 2010 

Attn: Adam Lid 
Council Public Works Committee 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA  90012 

Re: CF 09-2645 – Wireless Telecommunications 

Dear Mr. Lid: 

Please submit this letter into the public record for the above named council file. 

At the regularly scheduled March 10
th
 general board meeting, the Pico Neighborhood Council unanimously passed the 

following motion:  

The Board of the Pico Neighborhood Council respectfully urges that: 

1) With the City attorney’s guidance and consistent with his recommendations, the City enact a comprehensive new 
ordinance with clear and consistent standards and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunications facilities 
in the City, authorizing regulation of aesthetics and providing protection to communities and residential 
neighborhoods to the full extent of the law. 

2) The City immediately impose a moratorium on all wireless telecommunications facility installations in the public 
right of way in the City and/or applications for approval of such installations in the City until such time that 
effective regulation of aesthetics and provisions protecting residential neighborhoods are in place. 

Thank you for your immediate attention in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott McNeely 
President, Pico Neighborhood Council 
Chair, Land Use Committee 

cc:  Councilmember  Herb J. Wesson, Councilmember Bill Rosendahl and Councilmember Paul Koretz, 
Chris Spitz, Pacific Palisades Residents Association; Consuelo Gomez, Wilshire Vista Neighborhood Association; Claudia Bayard, 
PicFair Village Neighborhood Association; MaryAnn Yurkonis, Neighbors United; Vicki Porter, Wilshire Highlands Neighborhood 
Association; Brad Kane, South Carthay Neighborhood Association; Marilouise Morgan, Carthay Square Neighborhood Association, 
Adam Pergament, Wilshire Vista Heights Neighborhood Association; Su Brazie, Redondo Sycamore Neighborhood Association; 
Carmen Salindong. 


